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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  

11 April 2024 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 155(T) – 2024 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip  
 
Sorrento 
Sorrento Ferry Terminal Construction Works and Exclusion Zone 
 
Date: Monday 15 April 2024 until further notice 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of construction works at Sorrento Ferry Terminal, adjacent to 

Sorrento Pier at approximate location 38°20.155’S, 144°44.754’E (WGS84).   
 

An Exclusion Zone will exist around the works area, which will extend from the pier to 
waters approximately 60m to the south of the ferry berth towards the shoreline following 
the approximate buoy line position (WGS84):  
 

1. 38°20.200’S, 144°44.720’E  

2. 38°20.206’S, 144°44.736’E  

3. 38°20.213’S, 144°44.763’E 

4. 38°20.221’S, 144°44.795’E 

5. 38°20.225’S, 144°44.826’E  

The works will involve general demolition and construction activities including piling and 
will be undertaken with barges and work boats. On-water plant, equipment and potential 
hazards to navigation arising from the works will be marked as per IALA standards.   
 
Mariners are prohibited from entering the Exclusion Zone from the date nominated 
above and are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of the works. 
 

Relevant Law: The Exclusion Zone has been established under Section 211 of the Marine Safety Act 2010. 
Entry is prohibited to all persons excluding continued Searoad Ferries operations, 
individuals involved in the works and Parks Victoria officers. 

               
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS143, AU5RIP01, AU439144 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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